
CALENDAR OF UPCOMING EVENTS 
Õ Monday, June 20:  Steak Night meeting, grill time 6:30 pm at the Rec & Parks admin patio. 
Õ Thursday-Friday, June 23-24:  International Oratorical Contest, Saint Louis University. 
Õ Monday, July 4:  Holiday - no meeting.  Attend the July 4th Celebration at Plant City Stadium! 

NEXT MEETING - MONDAY, JUNE 20  
Our next meeting will be Steak Night Monday, June 20, 6:30 pm grill time at the Rec & Parks admin patio.  
Even though vacation time has started, we had a great turnout at the last meeting with 13 members present.  
It was also great to have past member Jim Beaty join us.  Get that man a membership application!  Letôs see 
a great turnout on Steak Night June 20 as we have several topics to discuss.  Bring a new member candidate 
and a steak for both of you!  Salad, baked potatoes and iced tea will be on hand.  Will you???? 
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2015-2016 OFFICERS 
Jeff Arnold, President 

Jack Holland, 1st Vice President 
Paul Woods, Secretary/Treasurer 
Walt Arnold, Sergeant at Arms 

2015-2017 BOARD MEMBERS 
Jeff Ogden, Immediate Past President 

2015-2016: 
Jeb Hicks  -  David Kinghorn  -  Deryl Zimmerer 

2015-2017: 
Mark Ackett  -  Walt Arnold  -  Stan Hobby 

FOUR HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATE COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIPS GIVEN OUT 
Each year, with the much appreciated help of Construction Technologies and Rick Baldwin, we give out at 
least four $1,000 college  scholarships to deserving high school graduates.  This year, the recipients were 
Morgan Langston, Joshua Sanders, Jacob Woods (all from Plant City High School) and Jared Arnold 
(from Strawberry Crest High School).  Special thanks to Jack H and Dave R for presenting the scholarships 
at the schools.  These scholarships are a direct result of the hard work we put in each year at the Christmas 
Tree Lot.   Please keep this in mind as we schedule members to work the lot this year.  

OUR ORATORICAL CONTESTANT PREPARES FOR ST LOUIS!  
Caroline Brummer shined at the North Florida District Finals on April 23 in 
Gainesville, winning the competition and also being selected to represent the N FL Dis-
trict in St Louis at the World Championships June 23-24.  Caroline is our eighth N FL 
District winner in 16 years.  Our participants are batting .500 - not a shabby record!  
Caroline is preparing to compete against other USA Southeast Region winners on June 
23 and possibly in the World competition the next day against other USA Region win-
ners and an international competitor.  Our Club is funding airfare for Caroline and a par-
ent, the N FL District is covering their accommodations.  Lt Governor Dave R and Doris 
R are also attending.  Congratulations to Caroline and best of luck in St. Louis! 

DONôT FORGET THE CITYôS ANNUAL 
JULY 4TH CELEBRATION 

The Recreation & Parks Department, along with many local sponsors, 
will again host the annual July 4th Celebration at Plant City Stadium on 
Monday, July 4th.  Along with live stage entertainment by the Daniel 
Sprouse Band and the Double Barrel Band, there will be lots of fun activ-
ities for the kids and adults, including rock walls, bungee jumpers, inflat-
ables, corn hole, kidôs craft area and several craft and food vendors.  Ad-
mission if free and it is only $5 to park your vehicle.  A family oriented 
eventðno alcohol on the premises.  For more information, click the link 
above and check out the event flyer on page 2 of this Oracle. 
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